
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
Wednesday 21st November 

We will be visiting Chorlton library 

to talk to the illustrator Lynne 

Chapman. We are all looking 

forward to it! This is part of 

Chorlton Book Festival—it is worth 

keeping your eyes open for other 

events you could take your child to 

outside school time. 

Parent’s Evening— thank you: 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended parents evening this 

week. It is great to have the time to 

talk with you about your child’s 

progress. We look forward to the 

second instalment on Tuesday. Year 

2 is a tough year for the children 

and we are really proud of the 

progress all children have made. 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 19/11/2018. 

English 

We  will be: Reading the book ‘Dogger’. During the 

week we will be writing sentences and working on a plan 

for an extended piece of writing to be done the week 

after. 

How to support your child:  Retell a story you 

have read to them OR retell a story you know they know. 

Focus on the key details of the plot/characters. 

Maths  

We  will be learning: The focus will move onto 

multiplication and division. 

Key vocabulary: groups, divide, multiply, multiple, 

share, lots of, share equally, product. 

How to support your child: Ask your child to share 

everyday items. For example, share that packet of Haribo in 

groups of 3/5! 

 


